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Upcoming Events 
Monday, September 1 Labor Day No School 
Tuesday, September 9 6:00pm Parent Teacher Fellowship 
Wednesday, September 24 Picture Day 

Welcome Back to School! 
We are so excited as we begin the 44th school year at First Southern 
Christian School! FSCS has been blessed with several new team members, 
new families, and many returning families. We are excited to see what God 
has planned for all of us this year.  

New Staff Members 
God has brought us three new staff members this school year. Mr. David 
Hoffman is teaching fourth grade. Katie Randall is supervising recess, 
assisting teachers, leading lunches, and serving as the lead After School 
Teacher. Victoria Mendez is assisting in the first and second grade 
classroom. 

Bright Wheel 
Many of you know we have a new program for student billing. If you 
have not set up your account and need assistance please let the office 
know. Billing and student payments will be sent and received with the 
exception of class wallet for those paying using ESA. We also use Bright 
Wheel for signing children in and out of preschool, before school care 
and after school care. You will use you pin number and an electronic 
signature on your phone or the tablet in the classroom. 
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